
NOTICE TO START OFFLINE CLASSES IN COLLEGE 

PREMISESs 

(For Students)

1. As per order of Govt. of West Bengal, College will reopen on 
and from 16" November 2021 for students. From 16 
November, Tuesday, students will come to college to attend

classes in college classrooms. 

2. 1 semester students will come to college on Monday,

Wednesday and Friday in every week (except holiday) to attend

classes.

3. 3 and 5" semester students will come to college on 
Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday in every week (except holiday) 
to attend classes. 

4. No Mask, No Class. Students will enter college premises with 

mask on, sanitizer and food. Any student whose year of birth is 

2003 or before that, must carry vaccination certificate (any 
dose. 

5. Students must follow COVID safety rules like maintaining 
physical distance and keeping the mask always covering nose 
and mouth, in the college campus. All students must go 
through sanitizing tunnel for decontamination before entering 
the college campus. 
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